
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 17 
Sunday, 8 November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We wish to inform you that 412 staff, caddies and contractors will have a 

second COVID-19 PCR test on Tuesday, 10 November 2020 at the Club. 

 

The results will be announced by Friday, 13 November 2020. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Club. 

 

The Management 
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